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Donna M. Garr, Director of Food Service 
Email: dgarr@nazarethasd.org
Dear Senior Parents,
  We would like to communicate information concerning your graduating senior’s 

 lunch account at Nazareth Area School District.

If your student has a balance that you would like refunded or transferred, please see below.

Transfer of money: If you have other children, relatives or friends in our district that you would like the balances transferred to, please e-mail me at dgarr@nazarethasd.org and the transfers will be made. Please provide information such as the names and schools of the students.
Refund of account: If you would like a refund on the balance of an account, any balance of over $5.00 will be refunded. Please visit the Nazareth Area School District web-site and access the Food Service Department. There you will find a Cafeteria Refund Request form that needs to be filled out and mailed to the Food Service Department.  The address is Nazareth Area Food Service Department, 357 Tatamy Road, Nazareth PA, 18064.
These requests must be submitted before May 31st, 2019.
Good Luck to all our seniors and their parents.

Thank You

Mrs. Garr
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